KOKOPELLI LADIES LEAGUE

November 27, 2012

MEETING MINUTES

The meeting was called to order at 1:30pm by President Linda Laning. Linda introduced the other officers, Alice Dyck, Vice President; Nancy Ellis, Treasurer; and Toni Zunino, Secretary.

The previous meeting minutes can be viewed on the web site. Nancy reported we have money in the bank. She read the list of members who have not paid 2013 dues. Nancy also presented the members with a fantastic 2013 calendar which she put together for us all as a gift. There are wonderful photographs on everyones' birthday date and assorted other pictures of many of us.

Carol Springer has agreed to take the open position of AWGA rep; as well as assuming the position of rules chair. Carol also agreed to back up Linda Laning as the CAGD rep.

Nancy reminded everyone we have the weekly 29 putt club available to all who are willing to put in one dollar (per week). Funds to be distributed at end of season.

NEW: When players arrive at the T box of their last hole, call into the clubhouse at (480)926-3589 to let them know you are on your last hole so they can inform the cafe to have our lunch hot and ready.

Nancy reminded all that who are attending the Christmas party to bring a wrapped gift (\$15.00 limit). Food and/or wine are always favored. There will be no entertainment this year.

Rich (Koko's new manager) was introduced.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:15.

Respectfully submitted:

Toni Zunino, Secretary